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Web Site   www.norfolkgovernors.org.uk 
 
Dear Chair of Governors 
 
Please find enclosed the programme for our Spring Discussion  Forum on 8th  March, wh
be grateful if you would circulate to ALL your fellow Governors. The Forum will be hel
Edwards Room, County Hall, Norwich and starts at 9.30 a.m.  
 
Our Guest Speakers will be from the two Bidders for the Private Finance Initiative (PFI)
Norfolk Market Towns 
    Alpha Schools (Norfolk) Ltd 
    Jarvis 
and their talk will be entitled:- 
 

"Schools PFI - issues for Governors to consider" 
 

Although this meeting will be of particular interest to all Governors who are or likely to
a PFI contract for their school, all Governors will need to acquire a general understan

process. 
  
You will note that there will be an opportunity during the Forum to look at topics which
to governors at this time. We would particularly welcome issues for discussion that you 
raised and if you are able to inform us in advance we would be grateful. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 8th March and although a reply would be he
Governors are welcome even at the last minute. Please note there is no charge for this ev
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Judy Leggett 
Chair of the Network  County Committee 
 
 
Please reply to the clerk of Norfolk Governors’ Network   email  clerk@ngn.org.uk 
Mrs Hazel Francis, Farm End, Barford Road, Topcroft, Bungay NR35 2BB  
or Telephone  01508 498499 
 
School………………………………………………………    Area……………….. 
 
The School will be represented at the NGN Forum by …………………………………………… 
who will be accompanied by …….  additional Governors 
 
Signed…………………………….email address…………………………….. 
From the Chair
Judy Leggett

0 Garrick Green
Old Catton

Norwich
NR6 7AL
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